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Loving one another, building each other up 

 

11th July 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we come to the end of another busy school year, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 
your continued support and partnership. Enclosed with this letter is your child’s end-of-year report, 
which provides a summary of their progress, achievements, and areas for future development. 

We are incredibly proud of everything our pupils have accomplished this year – from academic successes, 
creative performances, and contributions to the school community. It has been a pleasure to watch the 
children grow in confidence, resilience, and independence throughout the year. 

For those pupils moving on to secondary school or new adventures, we send them off with our best 
wishes and every confidence in their future success. We hope they take with them happy memories of 
their time at Littledean C of E Primary School. 

We look forward to welcoming everyone else back in September, refreshed and ready for another 
exciting year ahead. 

Wishing you and your family a safe, restful, and enjoyable summer break. 

Yours sincerely 

Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
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